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Volunteers gathered Saturday, April 24 to participate in Tinley Park Cleanup 
Day. During the event, 16 volunteers donated more than 80 hours of their 
time to remove 1,200 pounds of garbage and debris from about five miles of 
roadway. 
 
Volunteers included students and staff from School District 230, members of 
the Tinley Park Environmental Enhancement Commission and Public Works 
Department staff. Many thanks to Frank Hillegonds from NuWay Disposal for 
donating the dumpster! 
 

 


